


February 6, 2016




Dear Dr. Mohammed Nurhussein 
Thank you for including me in Building Bridges Across Boundaries for World Interfaith Harmony Week. It was truly inspiring to share the room with noteworthy representatives of such a broad array of faiths and cultures. Such common dialogue goes far in establishing true understanding.
Sincerely,
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Lois Bruu
CEO, Concept Chrysalis 
